
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

Procurement of e-learning Management Solution 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed in Newspapers- The News 

and Jahan-e-Pakistan on 20th of February 2025 and posted on websites of PPRA Ref #. TS557640E and NBP 

Ref. # NT-02/20/2025-1), be treated as cancelled. This advertisement is available on NBP website. 

 

 

Divisional Head,  

Procurement Division  

Logistics Communications & Marketing Group,  

National Bank of Pakistan, 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 

Tel: 021- 99062435 
 


